
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:              Board of Education 
                    Superintendent of Schools 
FROM:        Sheryl Marinier 
SUBJECT:  Donation to Lincoln Music Department and BRAVO 
DATE:         June 23, 2015 
 
Retired District 97 teacher Miraflor Metropoulos has sent a donation of $400 to purchase ukuleles for the 
Lincoln School music department, and a $150 donation for the BRAVO program at Brooks Middle School.  This 
item will return to the Board for acceptance on July 7, 2015. 
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